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Ohlo Board Of NurSIIlg WWW.nursing.OhiO'gov
17 South High Street, Suite 400 ¢ Columbus, Ohio 43215-7410 e (614) 466-3947

June 16, 2017

Emily Kaylor, Director of Regulatory Policy
Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor

77 South High Street, 30" Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Director Kaylor:

The Ohio Board of Nursing is in receipt of the CSI Office’s comments regarding the
Board’s administrative rule package for acute pain rules in Ohio Administrative Code
(OAC) Chapters 4723-9, Prescriptive Authority. The Board understands that the CSI
Office has no recommended changes to the proposed rule package. The Board intends to
proceed with filing the proposed rule package on Friday, June 16, 2017 with a public
rules hearing date on Wednesday, July 26, 2017.

Sincerely,
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Betsy Houchen, RN, JD
Executive Director

cc: Travis Butchello, Esq.
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